Support the Cox Community Golf Tournament to
benefit Injured Marine Semper Fi Fund

Cox Communications is hosting our annual Cox Community Golf Tournament at
Coto de Caza Golf and Racquet Club on Monday, March 09, 2009.

All event proceeds will benefit the Injured Marine Semper Fi Fund which provides
financial assistance and quality of life solutions to service men and women
injured in combat. Whether fighting wars or winning the peace, U.S. Marines
serve our country with courage and commitment. Sometimes that service results
in catastrophic injuries. Since April 2004, the IMSFF has been helping Marines,
sailors and their families cope with the unexpected financial hardship they face
on their road to recovery.

Please consider supporting the fournament by purchasing a golf spot or
promoting it within city facilities. Attached are flyers for your use. For additional
information, please contact me at (949) 546-2599 or at
gail.bongcaras@cox.com.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Your support will provide critical
support to those who preserve our freedom. Please join us as we honor these
brave men and women and enjoy a great day of golf too.

Sincerely,

Gail Bongcaras

Community Relations Manager
Cox Communications
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